
From: Christa Ferguson
To: Jane Bosworth
Subject: FW: Dutch Barn - Police respionse
Date: 07 January 2021 16:46:05
Importance: High

From: Scott, Lee,25597 
Sent: 26 November 2020 12:26
To: 'licensing@nfdc.gov.uk' <licensing@nfdc.gov.uk>
Cc: 
Subject: FW: Licence application

Good afternoon licensing,

Please see the below correspondence in relation to the new licence application for
Dutch barn. Please see the confirmation from the applicant that the measures
volunteered in section M are to be added as conditions to the licence with the
amended/ additional sentence from me regarding the training being refreshed at
intervals of no greater than 12 months.

Should these matters be added to the licence upon grant then there shall be no
further representation from Hampshire Constabulary in relation to this application.
Can you kindly confirm receipt and acknowledge they’ll appear on the licence.

Kind Regards
PC 25597
Lee Scott

From: Stanley Griscti 
Sent: 26 November 2020 11:28
To: Scott, Lee,25597 
Subject: Re: Licence application

Hi Lee,
Please accept this email to acknowledge the added clause as per 
this email received today 
Regards Stan Griscti

On Thu, 26 Nov 2020 at 11:13, > wrote:
Good morning Stan,

After our conversation a short while ago can you just confirm you are
volunteering the information provided under section M which is handwritten on
the application as conditions to appear on the licence.

I am satisfied with them as they other than the one slightest addition as
discussed..

Where you mention staff training would you accept the following wording to be
added (addition to original in bold to highlight only)

APPENDIX 12 - CORRESPONDENCE 
WITH POLICE AUTHORITY 
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